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RE: ACCESS UPDATE - DEUA NATIONAL PARK 

 
Bendethera and Dry Creek Camping Areas are now OPEN and 
accessible, however, the Service advises to exercise caution if 
crossing creeks and rivers in Deua National Park. Creek and river 
bed conditions and depths may have changed significantly 
following recent heavy rain.  
 
Merricumbene and Dry Creek Fire Trails are now OPEN, however, 
the Service advises caution when travelling on these trails as there 
still may be a significant amount of timber across the trails.  
 
Oulla Creek Fire Trail is still CLOSED and will remain closed until 
remedial work can be carried out on sections of the trail. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


